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Route 22 lane and shoulder closure this week  
for guiderail installation in Union Township 

Closures necessary as part of developer project 

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced lane 

and shoulder closures on Route 22 eastbound for guiderail installation in Union Township, Union 

County.  

Beginning at 9 p.m. tonight, Friday, May 20, J. A. Neary Excavating is scheduled to close the right 

lane and shoulder on Route 22 eastbound just before the Vauxhall Road overpass to install 

concrete barrier. The shoulder closure is necessary for the installation of a new guiderail as part 

of a developer project and is expected to last approximately one week. The closures are not 

expected to impact traffic. 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are 

encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates 

and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news, follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on the 

NJDOT Facebook page. 
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